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Dear Supporter,  

 

We are grateful to all the veterinarians who have 

stepped up to help provide spay and neuter surgeries 

for our community. 

 

Iowa Humane Alliance 



 

Clinics Coming 
Soon 

  

Donate No w 

  

Visit Our Website 

  

Sign up for our 
e-newsletter 

  

  
Ensure a brighter future 

for animals with IHA! 

  

One of these is Dr. Barbara Rolland, 
who has joined the IHA medical team to provide 

community cat surgeries one day per week. 
Welcome and thank you Dr. Barb! 

If you or someone you know needs to have a community 
cat spayed or neutered, please call our clinic for more 

information and to schedule an appointment. 

  

Don't miss this awesome annual event! 
At the Iowa Humane Alliance Regional Spay Neuter 

Clinic. 
  

$13 includes 2 bowls of soup (12oz each) 
Choose from Black Bean Chili. Creamy Potato, Cheddar 

Broccoli, Vegetable, or Wild Rice with Mushroom. 
Plus fresh bread and an awesome cupcake. 

  
We would love to have your support! 

! pread the word p s Print a flier and hel 
Learn more at: 

g iowahumanealliance.or 

  

Huge thanks to all who contributed 

during the campaign! 

We are thrilled to announce that 
we met our matching goal and raised $10,000 

to help provide spay neuter services through the 



 

Now in its eleventh year, 
the Iowa Humane Alliance 

Regional Spay/Neuter Clinic 
has performed 

  

97,970 
spay or neuter surgeries 

since opening in January 2013 
  

That comes to.. 
  

  
33 ,715  Male Cats 

  
  

37 ,775  Female Cats 
  
  

12 ,379  Male Dogs 
  
  

,235   Female Dogs 12 
  
  

1 ,141  Male Rabbits 
  
  

636   Female Rabbits 
  
  

89   Rodents 
  
  

That's progress! 

  

Tributes and 
Honorariums 

  
In memory of 

Marjorie Lubben 
by Dena and Calvin 

Himes 
  
  

In memory of 
Joyce Goldsberry 
by Sally Deeb and 

Sally's On Broadway 
  
  

In honor of the 
97 ,515 animals IHA has 

helped with spaying and 
neutering. Thank you! 

by Connie Maze 
  
  

In memory of 
Marvin Stallman 

IHA Last Litter package this kitten season. 
  

You make what we do possible! 

  

We also want to say thank you to all who joined in the 
celebration for Spay Neuter Awareness Month. 

You know your spay/neuter stuff! 

  

SAVE THE DATE! 

  

Low Cost Vaccine and Microchip 

Clinics will start again in May/June. 

Stay Tuned! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Contact Information 
Iowa Humane Alliance 
6540 6th Street SW 
Cedar Rapids, IA 52404 
319-363-1225 iowahumanealliance.org 
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by Michele and Walt 
Steggall 

  
In honor of 

Sophie, Lilly and Violet 
By Polly and Armond 

Pagliai 
  

In memory of 
Rev. Bill Harnish 

  
In memory of Dave Barta 

  

We celebrated World Spay Day, February 27th by providing spay and 

neuter services for cats with Dr. Mike O'Donnell. 


